
 
 
Dear Eagle Families, 
 
Thank you to all our parents for the help with proctoring exams this week, the delicious desserts and 
gifts at our luncheon and for the assistance with the mystery boxes! I also want to take a moment to 
thank all the parents who volunteer to serve on PTO and SAC committees. Thank you for your feedback 
and input throughout the year! 
 
We are so proud of our National Junior Society students who did a great job running a collection for 
Toys for Tots. These outstanding students showed great character and compassion. Thank you to the 
NJHS sponsor Ms. Horton.  
 
This will be the last weekly update of 2021 and I want to take the opportunity to wish you all a joyous 
holiday season. I hope it is filled with relaxation and fun. Please note we break up one hour early on 
Tuesday December 21st at 12.50pm, and students return Thursday January 6th, 2022.  
 
School Nurse – IMPORTANT 
 

Due to the recent “Parents’ Bill of Rights”, F. S. 1014.06 – Parental Consent for Health Care 
Services, parents must give written consent in order for their child to access health care while at 
school.  This consent will allow the school nurse to provide care and treatment to your child for 
injuries and illnesses, and when necessary, emergency health services performed until 
Emergency Medical Services arrive on campus.  Should you decline consent for these services, 
you will be notified any time your student has such a need, and you will be responsible for 
arrangement of care outside of the school setting. This consent will remain in effect until your 
child transfers to another school district, graduates, or you indicate in writing that you wish to 
rescind this consent for school health services.   
 
Please visit this survey to give permission for your child to receive school health services.  This 
information must be completed by January 18, 2022. 
 
For more information, please call the Health Services Department at (904) 547-7693. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Kledzik, RN, BSN 
Director, Health Services 

 
Safety 
Please keep students with you in the car until 7.10am. This is no supervision until this time, and it is a 
safety concern to have students without adults present outside in the dark. Thank you.  
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DV9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUcWtRwFHFx9Il3z-PwoFASxURTdZUTRLVjlWOU9CS0ZPRTNCWFVXTzlYVS4u&data=04%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca9093ede278a4c87c78708d9c173d312%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637753525464008258%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=ii%2FxsDCXCpAEEo5rzUO1Xkbhsw84NIb6ax8VnJcZ4Jo%3D&reserved=0


Calendar 
December 21st – 1 hour early release at 12:50pm. Break up for Holidays. NO CLUBS. 
 
January 6th – return to school 
 
PTO Corner 
Monday is spirit day at farmhand kitchen! They are open from 7:00 to 3:00, so stop by on your way to 
school for breakfast, or swing by after school for a yummy snack or drink! 
 
Thank you so, so much for all of the support you gave towards the holiday dessert bar and gifts for our 
faculty and staff. It was a success because of our Eagle families!   
 
We are grateful for the gift of all of you. Have a wonderful holiday and stay tuned for a fun second 
semester with the PTO! 
 
 

K.T. Gabaldon 
Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

 


